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The ALA Professional Ethical Code nine states that libraries and other institutions providing information services work to “recognize and dismantle systemic and individual biases; to confront inequity and oppression; to enhance diversity and inclusion; and to advance racial and social justice in our libraries, communities, profession, and associations through awareness, advocacy, education, collaboration, services, and allocation of resources and spaces.” In order to uphold the rights of every person.  When reviewing the Dormont Pubic Library computer policies, it was clear that some of the current policies were not maintaining ethic code nine as well as they could. The policy states that sessions on the computer are 60 minutes and patrons are limited to a maximum of two sessions per day, meaning that patrons are allowed only two hours on a computer every day. This policy does not take into consideration the diverse needs of individuals who depend on the library for internet access, such as persons with disabilities, those without internet connectivity at home, unhoused individuals, and others in similar circumstances. In order to confront inequality through the allocation of resources and spaces as the Ethical code asserts, I changed the sessions to 120 minutes. This brings up the time patrons are allowed to spend on a computer per day to four hours. I also rewrote the policy to allow library staff to grant patrons more time on the computers if necessary. I believe this adjustment creates a balance between accommodating the needs of library patrons and ensuring fair access to computer resources. These changes could hopefully encourage better accessibility of the library's computer services.

